
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sri Lanka Law College Entrance Examination - 2024 

 

Decision regarding postponement of Examination Date 
 
 

The Sri Lanka Law College Entrance Examination, which was 
scheduled to be held on 01.12.2024, has been postponed by the 
Sri Lanka Examinations Department due to the adverse weather 
conditions prevailing in the country. 
 
The new date will be notified in due course.  
 
 

Principal 
Sri Lanka Law College 
28-11-2024  


